From: Jean Nelson

To: JWMNR Exhibits

Subject: HB2007

Date: Wednesday, June 21, 2017 10:01:08 PM

My neighborhood has changed a lot since | moved in, and | worry
about the government decisions that might be made that will
change the character and livability here even more. | am deeply
concerned that HB2007 would allow multiple units throughout the
state (Accessory Dwelling Units are already allowed and are fine
in single-family neighborhoods-a rational and intelligent solution
for adding density). HB2007 would rob cities of local control,
bypass safeguards, and, by extension, demolish citizen and
neighborhood influence, just as surely as it would continue on
steroids the demolition of affordable housing and the tree
canopy.

Please study this issue carefully and listen to the neighborhood
associations and their concerns.

Thank you,
Jean Ellero
7546 SW 34th Ave.
Portland, OR 97219
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